
HIDALGO COIN CLUB MINUTES 
August 11, 2014 

 
 The Hidalgo Coin Club meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by club president, Raul 

Gonzalez followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. The general membership count was 101 with 36 

members in attendance and 2 visitor. 

Eight (8) door prizes were given out.  

President’s Report 

 President Raul Gonzalez reported on the progress of the Fall Coin Show, he urged the deals to 

get their packets in as this is anticipated to be our most successful show in our history. He also 

confirmed that we will be running ads on KRGV.  We will be having a Gold Coin Raffle with five 

gold coins. We also need volunteers to sign up for the coin show.  

Vice Presidents Report 

Vice-President Douglas Jenkins reported that the youth group will meet at the Lark Center on 

the 2nd & 4th Saturdays between 2:00p-5:00p.m.Donations are needed for both clubs in the way of 

books, magazines, etc for collectors. 

The secretary’s report for July may be viewed online at www.hidalgocoinclub.com.  

The treasurer’s report of last month’s balance was $$4,215.04 after expenses; a deposit was 

made of $$516.40 Payments were made for $2,076.07 ($2,000 KRGV TV ads $76.07 office supplies 

Current Balance $2,655.37 

 

 

Old Business 

One position open on Council 

The new shirt design and colors were discussed and orders are being accepted. The cost is 

$25.00 and $28.00 for XXL and $30.00 for XXXL The shirts will have a new logo and are now 

available  

 

New Business: 

 

The meeting continued with the coin auction. The auctioneer for the night was James Dunn and Jorge 

Ramsden as the money runner. There were over 70 lots auctioned. The meeting was adjourned at 9:00 

p.m. by the president, Raul Gonzalez. 

The next council meeting is on Sept 4th 

http://www.hidalgocoinclub.com/


And the next meeting is on Sept 8th 

 

 

 

Submitted by Secretary Rene De La Garza 


